
Request to Invervene- Docket No. 137-CE-212 

We, Jennifer Todd and Paul Todd, request permission to intervene in the project under 

consideration by PSC, Docket No. 137-CE-212. We currently own a business along the preffered 

proposed route. ATC’s proposal would substantially affect our day-to-day business. The 

preffered proposed route would add two towers to our property and would reduce our usable 

space. Also, the preferred route would require an additional easement which would limit our 

future growth plans. 

I believe the fourteen day timeline to repond to the Notice of Proceeding was unreasonable 

given the date that the notice was given (12/19/24). We are a seasonal business, and our office 

closes for the two weeks around Christmas and the New Year. Also, to expect property owners, 

legal representation of property owers, and the public to repond during this Holiday time is 

unreasonable.  

Please consider accepting my petition to intervene, 

Paul and Jennifer Todd 

N62W16180 Kohler Ln 

Menomonee Falls 53051 
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